
TransPort /  Agenda  

Meeting: 
Date/Time: 
Place: 

TransPort, Subcommittee of TPAC 
Wednesday, August 10, 2022, 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
Online only 

 

1:00 p.m. Introductions and Announcements Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)/All 

1:05 p.m. ‘Round the Table Updates 
Please provide project updates and discuss any issues.  
We’ll also include updates from: 
Safety (Caleb Winter) 
Metro-region TIM Coalition (Justin Guinan)  
PORTAL (Tammy Lee/Basem Elazzabi) 
ITS Architecture (Bikram Raghubansh) 
Central Signal System (Alison Tanaka) 
CTIC (Mike Burkart) 
ITS Network (Matthew Fouts / Caleb Winter) 

Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)/All 

1:40 p.m. Federal Competitive Grant Opportunity Discussion 
Learn about upcoming federal grant opportunities, consider a letter of 
support for one or more safety applications and share your region-wide 
and/or agency thoughts. The safety opportunity is through Safe Streets and 
Roads for All (SS4A) and applications are due September 14. In September, 
the Strengthening Mobility and Revolutionizing Transportation (SMART) 
Grants Program will release a Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO). USDOT 
is sharing many elements of this opportunity now and it is easy to make 
connections to the 2021 TSMO Strategy. More info on SMART is here. 
 

Caleb Winter 
(Metro) / (All) 

2:00 p.m. Metro 2021 TSMO Strategy Project Solicitation 
Process Review - continued 
Last month, the basic outline of process and criteria were described. 
TransPort will review and provide input on more of the elements for Metro’s 
upcoming project solicitation, such as a new proposed step to start with 
Letters of Interest. The regionally-adopted 2021 TSMO Strategy focuses 
efforts on 21 Actions (Chapter 5). These Actions are strategic to meeting the 
goals, objectives and performance measures for TSMO in the Greater 
Portland Region.  
 

Caleb Winter 
(Metro) / (All) 

2:30 p.m. Adjourn Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)  

 For more information about this meeting or TransPort, please contact: 
Caleb Winter at Caleb.Winter@oregonmetro.gov 
Kate Freitag at 503-731-8220 or Kathleen.m.Freitag@odot.oregon.gov  
A.J. O’Connor at 503-962-5615 or OConnorA@trimet.org 

  
Next meeting will be Wednesday, September 14, 2022, 1:00 p.m. – 2:30p.m. online.  
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